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Ruby Class learning letter


28.1.19 - 1.2.19





Our Sound Superstars! 


��
��
��
��
��
�
  Teamwork   Resilience    Independence     Curiosity      Caring








Special moment from the week





Our special moment of the week goes to… Misselli


You have put a great big smile on my face this week with your wonderful attitude to learning! 





 Keep up the amazing work!





�












































Fun fact of the week!


Cats are one of, if not the most, popular pet in the world.


�





Spare clothing


If you have any spare school clothes (e.g. trousers, skirts, socks) that no longer fit your child, we would really appreciate it if you could bring them into school so that we can have a bank of spare clothing. Our bag is looking a little empty!


Have a wonderful weekend!


Miss Poppleton, Mrs Tomlinson and Miss Williams-Day





What have we been learning this week?


Literacy


In Literacy this week we began our next writing topic- non- chronological reports. We learned about their structure and why they exist. We worked hard to identify their key features such as headings, sub heading, generalisers and created a writer’s toolkit for a non- chronological report. The children are enjoying learning how to write a non-fiction piece of writing.   





Science 


This week we have worked hard to classify animals based on their diets. We even managed to place them in a Venn diagram!


Maths


The children have been working as hard as ever in maths this week. We have been learning all about 3D shapes, including their properties – faces (curved and flat), sides and vertices. We have been learning to reason with 3D shapes and have also dipped into some symmetry too! It would be wonderful if you could recap the names of 3D shapes with your child at home and perhaps discuss their properties too. Keeping this information fresh in our brains helps us gain a deeper understanding. 





Reading


Thank you so much for all of the extra reading that has been going on at home. I cannot express how much of a difference this is making to your child’s progress and understanding of books and language. I am currently awarding team points to children who read each night. I would like to ask that if you do read with your child, whether it be a school book or novel from home, that you write in the diary so I can award the team points fairly. 





Mental health week


Next week we will be taking part in mental health week. On Wednesday the whole school will be taking part in global play day to develop our social skills and have fun! If your child has a simple board game that they would like to bring in to play with their friends then they are very welcome to do so. Please send it in labelled on Wednesday morning. 


Please note: It will be the children’s responsibility to look after their own games. 
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